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National Széchényi Library will be open for the last time in 2019 on Saturday December 21. The
Library will be open again to readers on Thursday January 2, 2020.
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National Széchényi Library will be open for the last time in 2019 on Saturday December 21. The
Library will be open again to readers on Thursday January 2, 2020. During the winter closure, the
copy making and the “Birthday package” services will not be available.
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We wish you a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year!

As of January 2, 2020, we are looking forward to receiving our visitors during the usual opening
hours.

Our online thematic sites [2]
Hungarian-language NSZL content will be available on Facebook and on other Web2 surfaces as well.

Facebook [3]
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